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26/02/2019  14:29:352019/0572/P COMMNT Dr Elizabeth Glyn This is precisely the sort of local business Camden should be making an effort to retain in Primrose Hill. A 

private company, owner-led, with a strong and successful track record, serving local people. This stretch of 

road is very quiet, there was little traffic into the prior lessee shop, and now that L'Absinthe is gone there is 

little argument that foot traffic is material. Therefore it is important that local-facing and locally-run businesses 

are given every opportunity to thrive.
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